
Construction Notice
Palos Verdes Recycled Water Pipeline Project

CONSTRUCTION STAGING AREA
August 24, 2023

Dates of Activity
Starting August 28, 2023

Monday – Friday, except holidays
8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.

Contact Us
Thank you for your patience and
understanding during the construction.
Should you have any questions or
concerns, please contact the West Basin
Construction Awareness Team at:

recycledwateroutreach@westbasin.org
(424) 246-6878

www.westbasin.org/pvlateral

West Basin – Providing a
safe and reliable supply

of high-quality water to the
communities we serve.

West Basin Municipal Water District is constructing a new recycled
water pipeline that will expand recycled water use in the City of
Torrance and bring the first drop of recycled water to the Palos Verdes
Peninsula.

What to Expect
A temporary construction staging area that will store building materials
and equipment will be located at Lago Seco Park in Torrance. It will
remain on site at the park for approximately a year.

 The staging area will be located in the southwest corner of the
park by Ladeene Avenue and 238th Street (see map below).

 Fence and privacy screening will enclose staging area.

Location of Staging Area

Background
The Palos Verdes Recycled Water Pipeline Project is a new 3.5-mile-
long recycled water pipeline that will connect to West Basin’s existing
system at Anza Avenue and Calle Mayor in Torrance and deliver
recycled water for irrigation purposes to Lago Seco and Los Arboles
“Rocketship” Parks, Richardson Middle School, Riviera Elementary
School, medians on PCH and Anza Avenue and the Palos Verdes Golf
Club. The project also includes a booster pump station located at Lago
Seco Park in Torrance that will store the pumps needed to carry
recycled water to higher elevations.


